
 

Orientation at Selinsgrove Area Intermediate School 

 
 There will be an Orientation Night at the Selinsgrove Area Intermediate 

School on Monday, August 19, 2024.  This will be open to all grade 3, 4, & 5 

students and their families.  The doors will be open from 6:00 – 8:00 pm.  There 

will only be one tour given, and that will be for those students who are new to the 

Selinsgrove District and will begin at 5:30 pm in the LGI room. 

 

 This evening will give the students an opportunity to visit the building 

before the opening day, see their classrooms, and meet their teachers.  Orientation 

will conclude by 8:00 pm.  Parking is available both in front and behind the school. 

 

 The first day of school is Wednesday, August 21, 2024.   

 


